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Mass for the Lord's Day   

Academic Term Schedule 
Saturday Vigil 5:00 pm 

Sunday: 7:30, 9:30, 11:00 am  
Daily Mass 

Monday - Friday: 8:00 am, 12:l0 pm  
Saturday - 9:00 am 

 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

First Friday after the 8:00 am Mass until noon 
 

Vespers 
Tuesday & Thursday - 6:00 pm (chapel) 

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday  3:00 - 4:30 pm ~ Or by appointment 
 

New Parishioners 
Welcome to Saint Paul Parish! 

To register, please fill out a registration card  
available in the church vestibule, the pews or at the  

parish office. 

 

PARISH OF ST. PAUL 
Harvard square 

 

 

 

June 14, 2015 
 

The Eleventh Sunday in  
Ordinary Time  

 

The seed is the word of  God, 
Christ is the sower.  All who come 

to him will live forever. 



Saint Paul Church Cambridge, Massachusetts  

PARISH AND SCHOOL STAFF 
 

CHURCH OF SAINT PAUL 
REV. Michael E. Drea, PASTOR  

Rev. Patrick S. Armano, PAROCHIAL VICAR 

Rev. Mark W. Murphy, PAROCHIAL VICAR 

Mr. Thomas Hogan, DIRECTOR OF FINANCE AND OPERATIONS 
Ms. Patty Lee, DIRECTOR OF FAITH FORMATION 

      Mrs. Nancy Nicolaou, ADMINISTRATIVE COORDINATOR  

Mr. John Robinson, DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 
 

HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER 
Rev. Michael E. Drea, SENIOR CHAPLAIN 

Rev. George S. Salzmann, O.S.F.S., GRADUATE CHAPLAIN 

Rev. Mark W. Murphy, UNDERGRADUATE CHAPLAIN 

Ms. Heather Angell, EARTHEN VESSELS DIRECTOR 

Mr. Doug Zack, DIRECTOR OF ADVANCEMENT 

Mrs. Diane Marangoly, DEVELOPMENT ASSISTANT 
 

ST. PAUL’S CHOIR SCHOOL 
Mr. William McIvor, HEADMASTER 

Mr. John Robinson, DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 

Ms. Natasha Kahn,  DIRECTOR OF DEVELOPMENT 

Mrs. Dianne Flaherty, OFFICE MANAGER 
Mrs. Dawn Gromczynski,  DEVELOPMENT ASSOCIATE 

Dr. Jonathan Wessler, ASSISTANT ORGANIST 

Mr. Forrest Eimold, ORGAN SCHOLAR 
 

CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 
The parish is always ready to receive adults into the  proc-
ess of preparation for baptism or reception into Full Com-
munion with the Roman Catholic Church.  Please call Patty 
Lee at (617) 491-8400 ext. 304 for an appointment. 
 

INFANT BAPTISM & INITIATION OF CHILDREN 
Inquire at the parish office or call (617) 491-8400. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE   
Couples planning to marry in the Church should make an 
appointment to see one of the priests as far in advance as 
possible (at least six months).  Please call (617) 491-8400 
to make an appointment.  
 

PARISH FOOD PANTRY 
Non-perishable food is received before every Mass for the 
pantry, which is open Saturdays from 11:00am to 
11:30am. 
 

CHURCH ACCESS FOR THE DISABLED 
Take elevator from the Parish Center Lobby at 29 Mount 
Auburn Street. Restrooms, handicapped accessible, are 
located on 1st & 2nd floors of the Parish Center. 
 

PARKING FOR MASS ON SATURDAY & SUNDAY 
Free parking at the Cowperthwaite Garage is available by 
permit only for those attending Mass on weekends only. 

 

 

LITURGICAL CALENDAR 
 
 

Sunday, June 14, 2015:  
The Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time  
7:30am   Memorial: Katharine Tamule 
11:00am Memorial: Pedro Yesari and  
                 Felicia Estevez Yesari  
 
Monday, 15 
8:00am Memorial: John McDonough, Jr. 
 

Thursday, 18   
12:10pm Choir School Fund Intention 
 
Friday, 19:  Saint Romuald  
12:10pm Memorial: Pierre Signolle  
 
Sunday, June 21, 2015:  
The Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Pope Francis’ Universal  
Prayer Intention for June   

“That immigrants and refugees may find 
welcome and respect in the countries to 

which they come.” 

 
Pope Francis’ Evangelization   

Prayer Intention for June  
“That the personal encounter with Jesus 

may arouse in many young people the  
desire to offer their own lives in  
priesthood or consecrated life.” 



 THE ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

VALE 
At the end of this term we bid a fond ‘farewell’ to several 
of our Choir Men. Ari Nieh has sung at St. Paul’s for four 
years, giving of his great vocal and musical talents week 
after week. He has been an exceptional soloist and chorus 
member during a time of great development. We wish him 
very well as begins a new chapter singing at The Church of 
the Advent. Patrick McGill has been with us during the last 
year, and has made a great impression with his rich bari-
tone. He has been a constant cheerful presence, singing 
multiple solos, most notably in several Requiems. We wish 
Patrick very well as he takes up a full Scholarship at McGill 
University. Colin Sullivan has been with us through the 
fifth grade at St. Paul’s Choir School. After a short break 
while his voice settled, he returned to the Choir, where we 
have enjoyed his powerful bass, especially in our annual 
Passions. We wish Colin and his parents Patrice and Gary 
very well as he takes up a place at the University of Con-
necticut.  
 
2015 CATHOLIC APPEAL UPDATE— 
WE HAVE REACHED OUR GOAL!!! 
Congratulations! St. Paul’s has surpassed its 2015 Catholic 
Appeal goal of $37,973.   We are truly grateful to the 59 
parishioners and families that helped us reach our goal. 
The Catholic Appeal provides critical funding to hundreds 
of pastoral, charitable, and educational programs that im-
pact tens of thousands throughout our Archdiocese. Thank 
you for responding to Cardinal Seán’s call to witness more 
clearly the depths of God’s love for each one of us through 
this important effort.   If you haven’t made a pledge yet, 
y o u  c a n  s t i l l  d o  s o  b y  v i s i t i n g 
www.bostoncatholicappeal.org/.  Now that we’ve reached 
our goal,  a portion of the pledges will be returned to St. 
Paul’s.  Thank you for your continued support! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HAPPY FLAG DAY! 

GOING AWAY THIS SUMMER??? 
All of us at St. Paul’s hope that you have a restful and en-
joyable summer vacation! As you head off from Harvard 
Square, please be sure to remember St. Paul’s during the 
summer months.  Although a more relaxed pace takes 
over, the good work of proclaiming Jesus Christ very much 
continues here – the sacraments are celebrated, the out-
reach continues in a variety of forms, visitors are wel-
comed and year-round parishioners are in and out, and 
yes, the regular expenses continue even in the summer.  
Your weekly offertory contribution is of great help during 
the summer – while you are away you can set a recurring 
gift through our on-line giving portal on the parish web 
site or by using the new Giving-Kiosk in the vestibule of 
the church.  Thank you for remembering St. Paul’s while 
you are away!    
 

SUMMER CHAPEL AT ST. PAUL’S 
Beginning on Monday, June 22nd, the “Summer       
 Chapel” in the air conditioned DiGiovanni Hall will 
be open through Labor Day weekend.  All weekday 
Masses (Mon-Fri 8.00 AM and 12.10 PM) as well as 
the Saturday 9.00 AM and 5.00 PM Vigil and the 

Sunday 7:30am Masses will be celebrated in DiGiovanni 
Hall.  Please Note that Sunday 9:30 and 11:00 AM Masses 
will continue to be celebrated in the church. 
 
SUMMER LECTORS, EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS,  
SERVERS 
With the summer months upon us and folks away on vaca-
tion we are in need of lectors, Extraordinary Ministers of 
Holy Communion and Servers for the various Masses at St. 
Paul’s (especially daily Mass).  If you are willing to serve at 
Daily Mass on a particular day/time or at a Weekend Mass, 
please contact Nancy at the parish office at either:  (617)
491-8400, x303 or nnicol@stpaulparish.org.  We will pro-
vide training for any new volunteers.  Thank you! 
 
ST. PAUL CHOIR AUDITIONS 
The St. Paul Parish Choir is currently auditioning members. 
Anyone who would like to sing great music at the 9:30am  
Sunday Mass is welcome to audition. Contact Dr. Jonathan 
Wessler at (617) 868-8658 or jwessler@choirschool.net  
for more details. 

mailto:nnicol@stpaulparish.org


JUNE 14, 2015 
 

      

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

PARISH OFFERTORY 
St. Paul’s cumulative offertory for July 1, 2014 through 
June 7, 2015 (47 weeks) was $339,799.  The cumulative 
offertory for July 1, 2013 through June 7, 2014 (47 weeks) 
was $415,893.  The financial report for fiscal year ending 
June 30, 2014 has been mailed to all parishioners in April. 
If you have questions about Saint Paul’s finances, please 
ask Father Drea or any of the members of the Finance 
Committee. The members are, Jim Perrine (chair),  Dave 
Dankens, and Ted Monahan. Their contact information 
can be obtained from the parish office. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SECOND COLLECTION:  HOLY FATHER – PETER’S PENCE 
The second collection, the weekend of June 27/28, sup-
ports the formation and training of seminarians in the 
Archdiocese of Boston for future service, as priests.  We 
are Blessed that many are responding to the call to serve 
as priests. Please be generous and support these seminari-
ans on their journey toward their ordination to the priest-
hood.  
 
LOCAL PARISH EVENING MASS TIMES FOR THE SUMMER  
The St. Paul Parish 5:00pm University Community Mass 
will resume in the fall, but area parishes do offer Sunday 
evening liturgies: 
St. Anthony’s Shrine, 100 Arch Street, Boston: 5:30pm 
St. Francis Chapel, 800 Boylston Street, Boston: 5:30pm 
St. Clement's Shrine, 1105 Boylston St, Boston: 8:00pm  
 
JESUS IN BOSTON  
All Young Adults and College Students are invited to join us 
on Friday, June 26 at 7:30pm for our monthly “Jesus in 
Boston” event. We will be at St. Leonard’s Parish in the 
North End for Eucharistic Adoration followed by Holy Mass 
and then a social gathering afterwards. It’s a great way to 
meet new people and strengthen your interior life. For 
more information please email Mike Drahos at 
MDrahos@rcab.org.  
  

 
 
 
 

 

 

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS COUPLES  
WHO  ARE PREPARING FOR THE  

 SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE, ESPECIALLY: 

  
   II.  Emma Levantin and Adam Cavanaugh 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 
      AT ST. PAUL’S??? 

SACRED ART IN HARVARD SQUARE 
As a follow up to the wonderful tour of our parish, "Stories 
in Stone,"  Chip Piatti will be offering three art tours this 
summer on the third Saturdays of the month, following 
the 5:00pm Mass. Tours will start from the front lobby of 
the Parish Center at 6:00pm. 
 

Saturday, June 20th:  A Medieval Tour of Harvard Square 
Saturday, July 18th:  Saints in Light– St. Paul’s Stained glass 

Saturday, August 15th:  History of Vestments  
 

Francesco (Chip) Piatti is a Professor of History, Theory and 
Design at the Boston Architectural College.  His research 
interests include liturgy and architecture, iconography and 
American  roadside architecture.  For more information, 
contact Patty Lee, Director of Faith Formation at  
pattyCL@hotmail.com or (617) 491-8400 x 304. 
 
THE BADALIYA AND PEACE ISLANDS INSTITUTE 
The Badaliya and Peace Islands Institute prayer gather-
ing will meet Sunday, June 21 from 3:00pm to 4:30pm in 
the St. Paul Parish Center Chapel.  For more information, 
leave a message at (781)395-4391, e-mail Dr. Dorothy C. 
Buck at dorothy@dcbuck.com or visit www.dcbuck.com. 
 
MARKETING/TECHNOLOGY COMMITTEE 
St. Paul's Parish is looking for individuals with technical 
knowledge in any of the following areas:  video, marketing, 
advertising, fundraising and social media. If interested, 
please contact Chris at chris.cassani85@gmail.com. 
 
SANCTUARY LAMP 
The Sanctuary Lamp, which burns for eight days and nights 
at the tabernacle, symbolizes the presence of Christ and 
marks the boundaries of holy space in the Church.  If you 
are interested in learning how to donate a Sanctuary Lamp 
in memory of a loved one,  please contact Nancy Nicolaou 
at  (617) 491-8400 ext. 303. 
 

mailto:pattycL@hotmail.com
mailto:chris.cassani85@gmail.com


HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER 

*** The Sunday 5:00 PM Student Mass and all Graduate School Masses  
are suspended for the summer ***  

GRAD STUDENTS, POST DOCS, YOUNG PROFESSIONALS—ALL ARE WELCOME!!! 

SUNDAY BRUNCH 
EVERY SUNDAY AT 10:30 AM  
(after 9:30 AM Mass)  
St. Paul Parish, 29 Mount Auburn Street 

The GSAS CSA invites all graduate students and young pro-
fessionals to join them for brunch every Sunday following 
the 9:30 AM Mass.  Gather and meet in the vestibule after 
Mass and head over together. 
 

VERBUM DEI: WEEKLY PRAYER & 
SCRIPTURE GROUP 
EVERY SUNDAY at 12:15 PM (after 10:30 AM 

GSAS CSA Brunch and 11:00 AM Mass)  
Harvard Catholic Center, Rm 204 (Enter at 20 Arrow 
Street or at 29 Mount Auburn Street) 
Grad students and young professionals gather each Sun-
day as a small church community to read and reflect on 
the Sunday readings and to share and pray about finding 
God in everyday life.  For more information, e-mail:  
alex.angstrom@gmail.com 

GUILD OF ST. LUKE LUNCHEON PRESENTATION 
SUNDAY, JUNE 14 
11:00 AM MASS; LUNCHEON & PRESENTATION IN CHURCH HALL 
St. Elizabeth's Church, 350 Reedsdale Road, Milton 
Attention Medical School Students! The Guild of St. Luke and representatives of Catholic Relief Services are hosting a 
luncheon presentation as an offshoot of the White/Red Mass of October 2014. For more information, contact  
John Barravecchio at:  jjohnb1946@aol.com.  

GRAD STUDENTS, POST DOCS &  
YOUNG PROFESSIONALS DINNER 
THURSDAY, JULY 16  
7:00 PM GATHER; 7:30 PM DINE 

Harvard Catholic Center Student Lounge, 2nd Floor  
(Enter at 20 Arrow Street or at 29 Mount Auburn Street) 
No need to RSVP — just bring $5 and yourself and  enjoy 
a pasta dinner!  
NEXT DINNER:  
THURSDAY, AUGUST 27 
 

YOUNG COUPLES & NEW FAMILIES 
THURSDAY, JUNE 25 at 6:30 PM 

Harvard Catholic Center Student Lounge, 2nd Floor (Enter 
at 20 Arrow Street or at 29 Mount Auburn Street) 
Engaged? Married? New Family? Come join us for a pot-
luck dinner!  Join the e-mail list:  
StPaulYoungCouples@googlegroups.com 
NEXT EVENTS:  
THURSDAY, JULY 30 & THURSDAY, AUGUST 20 

DANCING IN THE DARK HOSTED BY SAINT CECILIA YOUNG ADULTS 

SATURDAY, AUGUST 15 
7:45 PM to 11:45 PM 
Lexington Riverboat (Charles Riverboat Company), 40 Atlantic Avenue, Boston 
Join Saint Cecilia's Young Adults group aboard the Lexington Riverboat for a night of mingling and dancing.  Photo 
ID required. Must be between 21-40 years old to board. Semi-formal attire. Food will not be provided on cruise, 
but optional dinner reservations at Joe's American Bar and Grill from 5:45 PM to  7:20 PM are available (click add
-on during check-out; dinner is $20 prix fixe menu).  
 
Buy tickets online at: http://www.eventbrite.com/e/dancing-in-the-dark-tickets-16739387960 

JOIN US ON SUNDAYS THURSDAY EVENTS 

OTHER EVENTS 
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